
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

11th September 2019 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As you may be aware, we are currently managing a sickness bug in school which began as the 
children came back following the summer break.  Having been in school most of the summer break 
and all of the last two weeks, I can confirm that school was thoroughly cleaned and we suspect this is 
an air born bug.   
 
The first children and staff to be struck with the sickness and diarrhoea bug appear to be 
concentrated in one part of the school building. The bug has now spread and we are monitoring this 
very carefully with the support of our health and safety advisors. 
 
I would be grateful if you could support us in reminding the children about personal hygiene and the 
importance of handwashing. 
 
If your child should suffer from the bug then please ensure that you keep them off school for 48 
hours from the last bout of sickness or diarrhoea. This is vital in helping prevent the spread of the 
bug. 
 
I am grateful for your support in this matter and hope that we are soon all back to fighting fitness. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss Watson 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


